St Christopher's Pre-School

Government Funded Quality Sessional Care

NEWSLETTER

30th March 2021

It has been lovely to welcome all the children back to pre-school this term. The past three weeks have passed very quickly and we are already approaching the end of the SpringTerm.

IMPORTANT

LABEL BELONGINGS

Please can we remind you to put your child's name on coats, jumpers and bags.

Lunch boxes and water bottles MUST clearly display your child's name. Some children have the same lunch box and due to ALLERGIES it is VITAL the children and staff know which lunch box belongs to which child.

LUNCH BOXES/SNACKS

Can you ensure that grapes are cut lengthwise in half and please do not put large chocolate bars or sweets in your child's lunch box. If your child would like a sweet treat, small chocolate snacks are acceptable i.e. kit-kat, penguin, club etc.

POLLING

We have been advised that the church will be used as a polling station on Thursday 6th May. Therefore, the pre-school will be closed and no fees will be payable on this day.

Coronavirus

During the holidays please report any positive COVID results to us by email: stchristopherspreschool@hotmail.com or by text to 07748 226933.

Dates for your Diary

Thursday 1st April – last day of Spring Term Friday 2nd April – CLOSED Good Friday

Summer Term 2021

Monday 19th April – Summer Term starts Monday 3rd May – CLOSED Bank Holiday Thursday 6th May – CLOSED for polling Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June – Half Term Friday 23rd July – last day of Summer Term

Autumn Term 2021

Monday 6th September – Autumn Term starts Monday 25th October – Friday 29th October – Half Term Friday 17th December – last day of Autumn Term

Spring Term 2022

 $\begin{array}{l} Monday \ 10^{th} \ January - Spring \ Term \ starts \\ Monday \ 21^{st} \ February - Friday \ 25^{th} \ February - Half \ Term \\ Friday \ 8^{th} \ April - last \ day \ of \ Spring \ Term \\ \end{array}$

Summer Term 2022

Monday 25th April – Summer Term starts Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June – Half Term Friday 22nd July – last day of Summer Term

Finally, we would like to wish you all a great Easter break and we look forward to seeing you all again in the new term.